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TO:   ISD AND MAD STAFF 
 
FROM:  Carolyn Ingram, Director, Medical Assistance Division 
   Ted Roth, Deputy Director, Income Support Division 
 
THROUGH:  Roy Burt, Chief, Client Services Bureau 
 
BY:   Rebecca Schwarz, Adm/Ops II, CSB 
 
SUBJECT:  Third Party Liability Information on ISD2 
  
Due to a change in transmission of Third Party Liability (TPL) information from the State's fiscal agent, 
ACS, the ISD2 eligibility system will no longer reflect current TPL information. You will see a message 
when you sign into ISD2 to this effect. We will also put a message on the HPME screen that the 
information will not be updated after 05/05/09. TPL information will now be provided directly from the 
State’s fiscal agent, ACS.  
 
To get current information about an applicant/recipient's TPL, eligibility, or enrollment in SALUD!, a 
designated individual in your ISD office will be able to access the Medicaid information system through a 
special web based portal. ACS has already granted permission to certain users in each ISD field office and 
will be busy signing up other designated users throughout the month. See Attached EXCEL spreadsheet 
of staff listed by county office who have log-on capabilities. Requests should be made to your own 
county's contact person.   
 
The new system will give the user: Eligibility (COE, Benefit Description, Co-pay), Lock-in, Medicare, 
TPL, and Long Term Care Information. This information will be applicable only for the Date of Service 
requested by the ISD worker. If a Date of Service is not entered, the system will default to the current 
date. The information is applicable to a "point in time" and not a range. 
 
Also attached to this GI are five examples (screens) of the information and how it will look on the web 
portal. This information will be more current than the information found in the HPME system, but date 
specific.  
 
If you have questions about the information in this GI, please contact Rebecca.Schwarz@state.nm.us or 
call (505) 476-6818.  
 
Attachments 
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